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Wednesday 12th February 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
On Thursday 20th March at 7.30pm in the dining hall there will be a meeting to give you some 
background information about the secondary transition process for the autumn term. I will talk to 
you about the 11+ at West Leigh, your choices of all types of schools in this area and the timings of 
school preferences. 
 
You will have the opportunity to follow up on points from the meeting with your child’s teacher 
during the upcoming parent evenings which are scheduled for 1st and 3rd April.  
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Aggus 

Principal 


